
From: Meares, Donna
To: Phelps, Annie L <Annie.Phelps@scdmv.net>

Uswa, Wanda P <Wanda.Uswa@SCDMV.net>
CC: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 3/17/2010 9:19:29 AM
Subject: FW: User Feedback

FYI

-----Original Message-----
From: IntranetAdmin@scdmv.net [mailto:IntranetAdmin@scdmv.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 9:18 AM
To: Meares, Donna
Subject: User Feedback

The following comments were received through the Intranet feedback form:

Comment Type:                Suggestion
Name:                                Lajuana Hammond
Office:                        AIKEN-02
Email:                        lajuana.hammond@scdmv.net
Phone:                        <no response>
Fax:                                <no response>

Comments:
I have several suggestions one is reinstatement fees needs to be more $100.00 they need to be at least $300.00 and also 
IDs, and BPs needs to more than what they cost. Another suggestion is Saturdays are not productive we are wasting 
money by being open on Saturdays for the first hour and half we're busy  after that we're  dead as a door knob. In our office 
we are extremely busy every day of the week and one of the busiest office in the county and I feel that we should as a 
office be compensated for the hard work.
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